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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 2  

June 
21st  PFA Bakery Lunch Day  

27th  NAIDOC week 

celebration – whole 

school excursion – Have 

you approved your 

child’s attendance on the 

COMPASS app yet??? 

28th  OUT OF UNIFORM DAY 

End of Term – early 

dismissal 2.30pm 

Term 3 

July 
15th  First Day Term 3 

18th  Passions & Pathways 

Immersion Day Yr 5/6 

19th  Noel Pollerd Basketball 

Yr 5/6 

24th  Bus Safety Incursion 

Lunch orders for Friday 

due in by 9am 

26th  PFA Bakery Lunch Day 

August 
1st Cluster Athletics 

9th MDPSSA Athletics 

15th  National Day of Action 

Against Bullying & 

Violence 

16th  Passions & Pathways 

Careers Roadshow Yr 5/6 

Please note that an up to date 

calendar is available on COMPASS  

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 19 Date: 20/06/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school this week 
 
CYBER SAFETY & SOCIAL MEDIA GUEST SPEAKER 

Tomorrow the students in years 3-6 will hear from Senior Constable Dan 

McGregor with some extremely important updates and information on social 

media usage and cyber safety.  Please ensure your child is here on time in the 

morning as this is vital learning for all.  A reminder – social media apps such as 

Snapchat have age restrictions of 13+ years.  If you are allowing your child on 

these platforms please ensure you are monitoring their usage as they have open 

access to snap stories with unknown content.  

 

UNIFORM 

Please ensure your child is in uniform each day EXCEPT NEXT FRIDAY ! Friday 

28th June is an OUT OF UNIFORM DAY.  No gold coin donation 

is required. On all other days please ensure your child has NAVY 

uniform.  Black/grey and other coloured items are not part of our uniform.   

 

MOBILE PHONES/ CONNECTABLE DEVICES 

Any device that has phone/internet connectivity MUST be handed in at the office 

each morning to be kept in the safe.  This is a Department of Education 

requirement.  Fitbit type devices that simply count steps are permitted.  

 
   

This week’s value in focus is:  

Community  
Role Model – Co-operating with others  

mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu
mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu


  

Last week’s Stars of the Week 

    
 

 

  

 

STUDENTS OF THE 

WEEK 

Prep – Kit McKinnon 

Grade 1/2 – Max Young 

Grade 3/4 – Eleanor Hibberd 

Grade 5/6 – Billy Crumpton  

Principal’s – Aurora Pilbeam & 

Elliott Hallworth 

 

 

We are a child safe school; committed to 
the safety and wellbeing of all children 

and young people. We have zero 
tolerance of child abuse. 

 
 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

 

Staff members receive training and support 
to understand and carry out their 

responsibilities under the Child Safe 
Standards. 

 

 

 
NAIDOC Excursion 

Thursday June 27th 

The whole school will be attending. 

Bus leaving school at 9.30am and returning by 

2pm 

School uniform must be worn along with a 

warm jacket/coat. Students require their usual 

healthy lunch, snacks and bottle of water. 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx


 

  

 

WANTED 
Ms Hayes is looking for small buckets like the one 

pictured below (this one had 2kg of yoghurt in it) to use 

in our music program. 

If you have some spare at home please send them to 

school.  

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance Meeting – Monday August 19th 

at 3.30pm 

School Council Meeting  – Monday 

August 19th at 7pm. 

 

Charly’s Toasty 

Tuesdays!!! 

     Free 
First Lunch in the Multi- Purpose room  

Tuesday June 25th – Years Prep – 2  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Year 5/6 Excursions Term 3 

The year 5/6 students have 2 
excursions planned for the first week 

of term 3.  

Passions and Pathways Immersion in 
Bendigo on Thursday July 18th  

Noel Pollerd Basketball in 
Maryborough on Friday July 19th  

More information regarding these 
excursions will be posted on 

COMPASS. 

  



  

Dinosaur Dig 

   

  

     

 



  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

The Smile Squad free school dental 

program is coming to our school 
The Smile Squad team from Maryborough District Health Service are coming to our school at the 
end of August. 
Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 
This means ALL students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at 
school. 
How to access free dental care 
We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provided by a parent or 
guardian. 
Sign up to Smile Squad at: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic  

OR use the below QR code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete and submit the consent form by August 21st 2024.  

Paper copies of the consent form are available. Please contact the school office if you would like to 
request one. 
 
Smile Squad oral health packs  

All children deserve a healthy smile, and the Smile Squad free school dental program is working 

hard to help make sure this happens.  

These packs these packs will be sent home tomorrow. The pack contains a toothbrush, full sized 

toothpaste, and an oral health brochure. Please take the time to read the brochure. It’s full of 

helpful hints and tips to help your whole family eat well, drink well and clean well – for life. 

Standard strength toothpaste 

Smile Squad provides standard strength fluoride toothpaste that is generally used by ages six and 

over, unless recommended by a dental or trained health professional. 

If your child is under six, please talk to a dental or trained health professional to find out if your 

child might benefit from using this toothpaste. You can also choose to put the toothpaste away 

until they turn six or give it to someone else in your family to use. 

Do I need to attend my child’s appointment? 

No, you do not need to attend your child’s appointment. You can attend if you would like to, and 

you can take your child to the community dental clinic if you prefer. 

The Maryborough District Health Service Smile Squad look forward to seeing you soon.  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fsmilesquadvic&data=05%7C02%7Cdunolly.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C23f8e672b5f94f6d8ccc08dc794210c1%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638518571874015554%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y93QjQEjjuLdUDK36xqb42yljxSPMqvCpKQxWlJLs3Y%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 



 

 


